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Plunkett Cooney moves Petoskey

office to Chemical Bank building

October 9, 2018

Plunkett Cooney, one of the Midwest's oldest and largest law firms, announces that its office in
downtown Petoskey, Michigan has moved to the nearby Chemical Bank building.

The new office address is:

406 Bay Street
Petoskey, M| 49770
General: (231) 347-1200
FAX (248) 901-4040

Plunkett Cooney's new office space is located on the 3rd floor of the building, which overlooks Little
Traverse Bay. Visitors are greeted by a contemporary design concept and employees enjoy an open
floor plan.

The Petoskey office is home to six attorneys, one paralegal and four support staff members who
provide a range of legal services to clients in the public and private sectors. The firm has maintained an
office presence in downtown Petoskey since 1988.

Plunkett Cooney provides an array of transactional and litigation services to clients in such diverse
industries as healthcare, manufacturing, professional services, retail, insurance, banking and finance,
real estate and many others. The firm's clients include Fortune 500 corporations, privately-held
companies, municipalities and nonprofits.

Plunkett Cooney employs approximately 145 attorneys who are located in eight Michigan cities,
Columbus, Ohio, Chicago, lllinois and Indianapolis, Indiana. The firm has achieved the highest rating
(AV) awarded by Martindale-Hubbell, a leading international directory of law firms, and it is listed
among the U.S. News — Best Lawyers “Best Law Firms.”

For more information about the firm’s new office location, contact the firm’s Director of Marketing &
Business Development John E. Cornwell at (248) 901-4008; jcornwell@plunkettcooney.com.
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